DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

BAGONG PILIPINAS

06 January 2025

MS. GERVINE D. ANDRADE

Senior Account Manager

AVLS All Visual & Light Systems Corporation
ACC Corporate Center, 45 7" Ave.

Cubao, Quezon City

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF AWARD
Dear Ms. Andrade:

The Maritime Industry Authority (MARINA) would like to inform you that your bid
quotation/proposal received on 18 December 2024 for the “Procurement of Various
Information and Communications Technology (ICT) Equipment for 2025 for the
Maritime Industry Authority (Public Bidding No. 2024-13” for Lot 2
(Communication and Publication Equipment) at a contract price of Eight Million
Eight Hundred Eighty-Six Thousand Nine Hundred Twenty-Eight Pesos
(P8,886,928.00) has been accepted.

Kindly affix your signature on the space provided below to indicate your formal
acceptance of the Award within five (5) working days from receipt of this Notice and
submit to us the required Performance Security prescribed in ITB Clause 14. Bid
Security of the bidding documents within ten (10) calendar days from the receipt of the
Notice of Award.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

SO MALALUAN —
Ad ator h ?
q ?( Gervine Ahdrade
CONFORME: Sr. Account Manager
(Signature over Printed Name and Position)
Date: January 15, 2025
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Gervine Andrade
Sr. Account Manager

January 15, 2025




